
 
 

 
 
Registrations now open for the 2017 Baby-Friendly Initiative (BFI) National 
Symposium  
 
 

Creating Change 
September 21-22, 2017 
Moncton, New Brunswick 
Delta Beausejour Hotel, 750 Main Street Moncton. 
 
This conference is hosted by Breastfeeding Committee for Canada and is an opportunity for healthcare 
providers, policymakers, administrators, and those involved with maternal and child health to be updated 
on the Baby-Friendly Initiative as a quality improvement tool for service delivery and breastfeeding 
outcomes in Canada. Health care professionals from a wide range of disciplines will engage in knowledge 
transfer and interprofessional collaboration in order to promote, protect and support breastfeeding.  The 
format will include plenaries, national panel discussions and networking opportunities.  
 
Conference Details 
Conference details and Preliminary Program are now available.  

 

 
View Conference Program  

 
 
Register now for early-bird rates  
Register before/on June 21, 2017 to take advantage of the early-bird rate. Individual day rates and a full-
rate are available. 
    

 

Register Online 

Spread the word  
Please forward this information on to your colleagues who would benefit from participating. It would also 
be greatly appreciated if you would post the symposium information on your organization’s website.  

http://breastfeedingcanada.ca/Symposium.aspx
https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/2017-baby-friendly-initiative-national-symposium-registration-31046836925

